
Public Sector CPA Resources: The Current
Landscape and Recommendations for the Future

The AICPA and the NASACT recently published the report below titled: Public
Sector CPA Resources: The Current Landscape and Recommendations
for the Future. The report was prepared by a joint working group of key
stakeholders whose charge was to address the most important factors in hiring
CPAs to work in state and local government entities and finding qualified CPA
firms to audit those entities.

This report is relevant to our members as it provides insight into some of the
causes of talent shortage in the public sector, specific to hiring and retaining
CPAs, and the challenges related to hiring an external auditor from both the
auditor and auditee perspective.

CLICK HERE to view the report
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